
 

 

 

 

Engineering, Zoning, and Building Department Report 
        May 2023              

 

• Somonauk Road: Construction is scheduled to begin July 10th and end August 7th. At least one lane will 
remain open at all times. The improvements are from Route 38 to North Avenue. 

• Splash Pad: The first shipment of equipment has been received by the town. Initial site preparations will 
begin after Memorial Day weekend. The area around the shelter and at time perhaps the shelter itself may be 
restricted. 

• Pedestrian Path: Excavation for Phase 2 of the path has begun. Phase 2 will extend from Cortland Center 
Road to Pine Avenue. 

• NeuCort Subdivision Seal Coat: All roadways within the NeuCort Subdivision will be sealcoated this 
summer. This work will occur sometime between June 19th and July 26th. Once the contractor provides a 
more definitive schedule, notifications will be made. The Homeowners Association has been notified and 
will provide publication of such to the residents. 

 


